

Barrack Road, Bexhill on Sea, East Sussex, TN40 2AT 01424 211696 school@chantryprimary.org www.chantry.eschools.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Reed BA (Hons) Ed.

Tuesday 30th September Bexhill Museum and Egerton Park

Dear Parents and Carers,

We're excited to let you know that on **Tuesday 30th September**, the children will be taking part in a local trip to **Bexhill Museum and Egerton Park**.

Stone Age Workshop

As part of the visit, the children will participate in a Stone Age workshop at Bexhill Museum, where they'll explore prehistoric tools, clothing, and ways of life through hands-on activities. It promises to be an engaging and educational experience that ties in beautifully with our current learning.

Travel Details

We will be walking to and from the museum and park, so please ensure your child wears **comfortable footwear** and is dressed appropriately for the weather.

Voluntary Contribution

To help cover the cost of the workshop and support the trip going ahead, we kindly ask for a **voluntary contribution of £3**. Payments and consent can be made via Arbor, as always, we are grateful for your support.

Date	Tuesday 30 th September 2025
Time	During the normal school day
Clothing	Children must wear school uniform.
What to bring	Water bottle Waterproof jacket/coat Comfortable shoes (includes trainers) Small bag (easy for your child to carry)
Cost	A voluntary contribution of £3 per child, paid via Arbor by Friday 19th September 2025.
Lunch	Children to bring packed lunch – if your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would like school to provide a cheese sandwich/roll packed lunch please email school@chantryprimary.org by 9am Friday 19 th September 2025.

Yours sincerely,

Becky Reed

Becky Reed Headteacher







